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6th November 2014
Headteacher’s Report

· Delivering Better Outcomes – West Lothian Council is currently consulting on its proposals to meet the £30.4 million budget gap for the next three years. The House Captain will respond as representatives of the pupil body. Responses are encouraged from individual parents and the Parent Council.
· BBB – Will take place tomorrow to discuss the pupils’ thoughts about the purpose of uniforms, the school’s current uniform and their ideas for the future. The collation of this will be shared with Parent Council at the next meeting by the Head boy/girl.
· Staffing Update – Due to changes across a number of schools, we have made the following changes in school. Mrs Waddell now teaches P2 on Monday / Tuesday until Mrs Laidlaw returns from maternity leave; Miss Boyle is teaching P1 until Mrs Leamy returns from the nursery; Mrs Aitken has returned to her substantive PT post in P3/2; Mrs Hay continues to be Acting HT at BEYC. Changes in schools are common throughout a school session and our role is to ensure that all transitions from one teacher to another are managed effectively to ensure that we continue to meet the needs of our children.
· Reporting Group – HT would like to form a group of parents, pupils and staff to review the school’s current arrangements for reporting on children’s progress in learning. This is currently done in many formats e.g. parent consultations, end of session reports, class assemblies, shared starts, open mornings, information evenings, workshops for parents. Anyone interested in being part of this group (which would probably meet 2/3 occasions on a Friday at 1pm) please let HT know via email.
· Appointment of HTs / DHTs – training sessions available and details to be shared. We would strongly encourage that at least 3 parents have received this training to ensure the school is well placed if there is a need for this in the near future.
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